
 

 

DISCUSSION FORUM 
 

Renewable and Sustainable Energy 
 

Sustainable Cities 
 

The next Discussion Forum on Sustainable Cities will be held on Friday 14 
August 2009 at 15h00 at the Sustainability Institute, Lynedoch EcoVillage.  
Prof Mark Swilling of the School of Public Management and Planning will 

introduce the topic referring to some recent developments in South Africa and 
abroad after which a general discussion on the topic will be held. 

 
 

All academic staff and students, representatives from the public and private 
sectors as well as the general public are welcome to attend.  

There will be a small reception afterwards. 
 

RSVP crses@sun.ac.za or tel 021 808-4069 
 

 
 

 
SEE DIRECTIONS OVERLEAF 

 
 

 



 


